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The School of Labor and Employment Relations at The Pennsylvania State University invites
applications for the position of Post-Doctoral Scholar with the Center for Global Workers’
Rights. This is a twelve-month position that begins on August 14, 2015. The Center for
Global Workers’ Rights was established in the fall of 2012 with the goal of promoting
scholarly research and scholar-practitioner exchanges on issues related to workers’ rights.
It has a broad focus that includes, but is not limited to, sweatshops, precarious work, labor
standards, international labor and employment law, worker organizing, and strategic
corporate research and campaigns. Candidates should possess a Ph.D. in a relevant
discipline, or a J.D., earned in the last three years, as well as evidence of an emerging
research program relevant to the Center’s interests. Scholars will receive salary, benefits,
and a research/travel fund to support their work. Postdoctoral candidates will be expected
to teach one course each semester. This may include teaching for a new Labor and Global
Workers’ Right MPS program, which is part of the Global Labour University network.

Review of applications will begin on March 15, 2015, and continue until the position is
filled.

For more information, see: http://Iser.la.psu.edu/gwr
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Rosemary Feurer

Rosemary Feurer is Professor of History at Northern Illinois University. She is the
author of Radical Unionism in the Midwest, 1900-1950, among other books and essays.
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She is working on The Illinois Mine Wars, 1860-1940 and a new biography of Mary
Harris "Mother" Jones.
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